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The Permanent Council held a special meeting in response to a request by Antigua and Barbuda, The Bahamas, Belize, Dominica, Grenada, Guyana, Jamaica, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Suriname, and Trinidad and Tobago (CP/INF.5006/04).
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On May 26, Ambassador Denis G. Antoine, Permanent Representative of Grenada, presented, on behalf of those delegations, the draft resolution “The Situation in Haiti” (CP/doc.3905/04).  For his part, the Interim Representative of Haiti presented another draft resolution entitled “Strengthening of Democracy in Haiti” (CP/doc.3906/04).
After a brief exchange of views, the Council decided to suspend the meeting to allow the delegations sponsoring these draft resolutions to carry out consultations with a view to arriving at a combined consensus text.

These consultations were held from May 26 to 28 and the Council was kept informed of their progress. In particular, on May 28 the Council took cognizance of a draft resolution entitled “Situation in Haiti:  Strengthening Democracy in Haiti” (s/c), presented by the delegations of Antigua and Barbuda, The Bahamas, Belize, Dominica, Grenada, Guyana, Haiti, Jamaica, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Suriname, and Trinidad and Tobago, of the CARICOM subregional group, and by Haiti.  Because that draft had paragraphs within square brackets, it could not be adopted. The Council decided to continue its informal consultations.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA-1425/04.
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